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Morton B. Margulies, Chairman Dr. Jerry R. Kline
Administrative Judge Administrative Judge
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Atomic Safety and Licensing Board
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555 Washington, D.C. 20555

Mr. Frederick J. Shon
Adainistrative Judge
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

In the Matter of
LONG ISLAND LIGHTING COMPANY

(Shoreham Nuclear Power Station, Unit 1)
Docket No. 50-322-0L-3 (Emergency Planning)

Dear Administrative Judges:

Enclosed for your information is a copy of the August 13, 1985,

Memorandum from the NRC (E.L. Jordan) to FEMA (R.W. Krimm) concerning FEMA

review of Revision 5 to the Shoreham Local Offsite Radiological Emergency

Response Plan (the " Transition Plan"). The enclosure to the Memorandum is

not attached hereto since that enclosure was addressed to you and all other

recipients of Revision 5.

Sincerely,

/

bernardM.Bordenick
Counsel for NRC Staff

Enclosure: As stated

cc w/ enclosure: Service List
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MEMORANDUM FOR: Richard W. Krimm
Assistant Associate Director
Office of Natural and Technological

Hazards Programs
Federal Emergency Management Agency

FROM: Edward L. Jordan, Director
Division of Emergency Preparedness

and Engineering Response
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

SUBJECT: FEMA REVIEW 0F THE LILCO TRANSITION PLAN
FOR SHOREHAM IN SUPPORT OF NRC LICENSING

The Long Island Lighting Company (LILCO) submitted Revision 5 of the Shoreham
Nuclear Power Station Local Offsite Radiological Emergency Response Plan (i.e.,
the Transition Plan) to the NRC on August 2, 1985. Changes in Revision 5 in-
clude commitments made in response to Regional Assistance Committee (RAC)
comments on earlier plan revisions. In the August 2, 1985 transmittal letter,
LILCO states that copies of Revision 5 have been forwarded under separate
cover directly to members of the RAC.

We request that FEMA review Revision 5 of the Shoreham plan and provide findings
and determinations to the NRC. To assist in the review effort, we have enclosed
a copy of an August 5, 1985 letter to the Atomic Safety and Licensing Board
which includes a description of the principal changes in Revision 5 of the plan.
Based on a discussion on August 9, 1985, between Robert Wilkerson of FEMA and
David Matthews of the NRC, we understand that FEMA will provide the results of
its review by September 30, 1985.

Edward L. Jordan, Director
Division of Emergency Preparedness

and Engineering Response
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

Enclosure:
Ltr. to Atomic Safety and
Licensing Board dtd. 8/5/85

CONTACT: John R. Sears, IE
492-4852
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